
 

  

LEAP - Learning  - Engaged - Aspiring - Pride 

LEAP - Aspirations Day 

On Monday this week we held our first LEAP Aspirations Day! To support our children in broadening 

their aspirations and career ideas for the future, fourteen different parent speakers kindly gave up 

their time to share their experiences. It was a simply marvellous experience for us all. During one af-

ternoon, the children at Perranporth heard all about roles in the medical profession, the fire service, 

sports and sports coaching, speech and language therapy, book authorship, marine biology, floris-

try, engineering, science, fashion writing and much, much more! The children (and adults!) all 

learned so much and found the whole experience inspirational! 
 

We’d like to share an enormous thank you to all of the parent volunteers for presenting such interest-

ing and engaging discussions and for giving up their valuable time for us. Thank you! We’ll certainly 

be planning another Aspirations Day next year! 

 



Halloween Disco 

The annual FOPS Halloween Disco today, 

Friday 20th October.  

Reception & KS1 disco will be from 4.30-

5.30pm and 

KS2 from 5.45- 6.45pm. 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

A huge thank you to all of the parents and 

families that came along to share the Rec, 

Y1 and Y2 Harvest Festival on Thursday af-

ternoon. The children sang beautifully, and 

so did the parents too!! It was a lovely per-

formance enjoyed by us all. If you missed 

the live show, please check out Class Dojo 

for a video! Thank you also for the very kind 

Harvest donations. They will all be heading 

off to the Foodbank soon. 

Bags2School - Thursday 30th  November 

Just in case you are having a clear out at home over half term…  

 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for Thursday 30th November. Bags2school is 

a great way of getting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst raising money for FOPS at the 

same time. You can now use your own household bin liners for any items too! 

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 



Christmas Dates  

 

In case you need to book some time off work, or you just like to be 

organised. Here’s some Christmas dates for your diary: 

 

 Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day (and choco-

late for the Tombola) 

 

 Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 Christmas Production (after 

school) 

 

 Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Dinner Day and Year 

3 & 4 Christmas Production (in the afternoon) 

 

 Thursday 14th December - Rec, Y1, Y2 Christmas Production 

at Memorial Hall (in the afternoon) and Year 6 Christmas Pro-

duction in the evening 

 

 Friday 15th December - Christmas Grotto and Treasure Trail. 

Chocolate Tombola after school. 

 

 Tuesday 19th December - Last day before Christmas Holiday. 

October Half Term 

Just a reminder that we break up for the October Half Term today. We have x2 INSET 

Days after the half term, so children aren’t due back into school until  Wed 1st Nov. 

Thank you. 


